MINUTES

MEETINC OF THE PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE
OF THE JEWISH COMMUNITY CEMETERY ASSOCIATIONW

Sunday, May 10, 1953 10 A. M.
100 E. 7 Street

A meeting of the Planning and Development Committee of the Jewish Community
Cemetery Association was held Sunday morning, 10 o'clock, May 30, 1953, in the
Federation office. Mr. Samuel Keil, Chairman, presided and the following
members were present: Herbert L. Cobin, Nathan P. Michlin, Louis Platensky,
Charles Schnitzer, Henry Schultz, Abe Shulman, Marcus Stiftel, and A.R. Lieberman.

Mr. Stiftel reported that on May 5, 1953 a meeting was held in his office, at
which time the Workmen's Circle agreed to share the 1-1/8 acres of land with the
Moses Montefiore and that the excess of land over 1-1/8 acres the Workmen's Circle
is willing to resell to the three synagogues.

The problem of development once again was discussed in detail and it was re-
commended Hke® in order that the Cemetery Assoc. be alle to proceed with the
development of the land, the Moses Momtefiore and the Workmen's Circle are to
develop their own land. If in the future the Moses Montefiore should require
the use of the main road giving access to the whole cemetery, they will at that
time share in the original cost of the building of the road. A recommendation
was also seconded and approved that under no circumstances can the land of the
Cemetery Assoc. be used as collateral or meortgaged.

A motion was also made, seconded amd approved that the three synagogues pro-
ceed wiih the development, and work with Van Demark & Lynch to this end. The
three synagogues agreed to share in the total cost by contributing $835. each,
for a total of $2,505. It was also suggested that each congregation send this
money to the Assoc. within the next 30 days. There being no further business, the

meeting was adjourned.



